
We know that our current protocols for care and service are a bit 
awkward, frustrating, and inconvenient. Please know that our team is 
working harder than ever around-the-clock to do the absolute best 
they can under these circumstances. We will not compromise quality 
of care for speed of care – and we appreciate your understanding 
and support. 

As for our process for reopening our doors… We know that some 
businesses are slowly reopening throughout the region and the 
country. We’re not there yet. We look forward to the day when we 
can welcome you safely back into the clinic. In the meantime, please 
know that we are assessing the situation daily. There is nothing more 
important to us than the health and safety of everyone – our team, 
our patients, and our clients.

As always, our commitment remains to provide the gold standard of 
care to your furry family members. 

Should you wish to acknowledge our team online, you’ll find us on 
Yelp, Facebook, and Google.

Thank you for entrusting VSEC  
with the care of your pet. 

2967 N. Moorpark Road 
Thousand Oaks, CA 91360

805.492.2436
vsecto.com
Open 24/7


